
19 April 2024 (Summer Term Week 1) -

Welcome back everyone for what I hope is a sunny term.

The children have come back, full of beans, ready to see their friends and
excited to start our new topic of ‘The Great Outdoors’.



During this term the children will have the chance to watch the chicks hatch,
visit the zoo and enjoy our newly refurbished pond. Hopefully we will be able to
eat a plentiful harvest from the fruit and vegetables we will be planting this
term.

Yesterday, the children had the opportunity to meet some of our local fire crew
from Windsor and Maidenhead. They showed the children the equipment they
used and were even able to use the hoses.



Next Week

● Bumble Bees, Busy Bees and Beehive will all be looking at ‘Planting and
Growing’

From the Main Office

Caitlin Freeman is one of our 6th formers who works in our wrap-around care
and holiday club. She has very bravely decided to do a skydive, raising money
for a charity which is close to her heart. Please see here, Caitlin’s JustGiving
page and if you are able to support her by donating, please follow the
instructions on the link.

Absence Reporting

Please report any sickness absence or medical appointments via the school office
on 01628 327400 or email juniors@clairescourt.net. Thank you.

After School Care Contact Telephone Number from 5pm

If you need to contact the After School Care from 5pm onwards regarding a
delay in collecting your child please telephone 01628 327591.

School Calendar

Please don’t forget to check our online school calendar to see what is happening
throughout the term.

Have a wonderful weekend

https://www.justgiving.com/page/caitlinsskydive24
https://www.clairescourt.com/calendar/?calid=7,8,9,10,11,12,13&pid=14&viewid=37

